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VPD Report Number:  17-73139  Date/Time Occurred: September 6, 2017 0130-0230 Hrs 

Type of Incident: Commercial Burglary 

 

Location: 450 W. Caldwell  

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

Princess Superette Store 

      

      

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown              

2.                   

3.                   

 

 

Details:   On 09-06-17, between 0130 and 0230 hours, an unknown Suspect broke into the Princess Superette Store and 

stole California Lottery tickets valued at approximately $7,000.00.  Anyone with information is asked to contact the 

Visalia Police Department at 559-734-8116.        

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer:  Patrol  Supervisor:  Sgt. Paul Esquibel 
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